Ask your legislators to:

Reject a budget that protects the wealthy at the expense of Connecticut’s working and middle class families.  The legislature should not be designing a budget that actively seeks to eliminate thousands of jobs from our economy.  Eliminating meaningful, middle-class, State employee jobs will reverse our state’s economic recovery and drag us all back into recession.

Reject a budget that slashes services at the state level.  This approach will damage our public safety, education, health, environmental and support services for seniors, the disabled, veterans and have many other unforeseen impacts.  Ultimately, this approach will not hold down taxes, it will simply raise property taxes at the local level.

As a constituent of your district I want you to reject austerity tactics to balance the state budget and support a budget that stands up for an economy that works for all working families.

